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Good morning Mariah,
 
Below are the PL and the set-aside Increasing Safe and Accessible Transportation Options
(Y410) funding amounts —based on the 2020 Census population new PL formula that was
shared via GAMPO for comments and approved by FHWA— for the ARTS MPO’s FY2026 UPWP
and the Y410 PL funding contracts:
 
PL Funds (80/20 split):
 
Federal share (80%): $499,079.20

Local match (20%): $124,769.80

Total: $623,849.00

 
 
Y410 Funds (100% Federal):
 
Federal share (100%): $12,796.90

Local match (0%): $0
Total: $12,796.90
 

GDOT will be starting the process of developing a FY 2027 - 2030 STIP in the spring of 2025.
MPOs will need to account for an FY 2027 - 2030 TIP development in their FY 2026 UPWP, as
the TIP materials will be provided during first half of FY 2026 for MPO review and adoption. The
state plans to adopt the new STIP within FY 2026. If you have any questions, please feel free to
contact me.
 
 
Thanks you,
 
 
Kimberly S Grayson
Transportation Planning Specialist III

600 Peachtree Street NW
Atlanta, GA 30308
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(404) 631-1795
KGrayson@dot.ga.gov
 

Human trafficking impacts every corner of the globe, including our state and local communities. Georgia
DOT is committed to end human trafficking in Georgia through education enabling its employees and the
public to recognize the signs of human trafficking and how to react in order to help make a change. To
learn more about the warning signs of human trafficking, visit https://doas.ga.gov/human-resources-
administration/human-trafficking-awareness/trafficking-in-georgia. To report any suspicious activity, call
the Georgia Human Trafficking Hotline at 866-363-4842. Let’s band together to end human trafficking in
Georgia.
[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of the City of Augusta's mail system -- DO NOT
CLICK on links, open attachments or respond to requests for information unless you are
sure the content is safe.]


